Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR Air Blown Fiber Build Out RFP-18-012

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests proposals for the Air Blown Fiber Build Out project at the FSDB campus. The firm(s) selected under this contract will be required to provide a campus-wide fiber installation including air blown fiber expansion and connections of existing buildings and to a newly installed modular server room facility. This contract will have an initial period of one (1) year with Owner's option to renew for three (3) additional one-year periods. Selection will be made on the basis of qualifications in accordance with the posted specifications found in, RFP-18-012-Air Blown Fiber Build Out dated March 21, 2018. Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal. The selection will be made in accordance with the Selection Criteria and bid.
RESPONSE DUE DATE: May 17, 2018, no later than 1:45 p.m.
INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/, then click on “Current FSDB Competitive Solicitations” and navigate to RFP-18-012-Air Blown Fiber Build Out. RESPONDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE for checking the FSDB website for Amendments and addendum. Failure to comply with any changes published to the FSDB website may be grounds for rejecting a proposal.
